
 

October 26, 2022 
 
Subject: Notice of Intent to Single Source  

Consulting Services for Lithologic Sample and Cutting Descriptions  
SSP 23CN0004090 

 
The Southwest Florida Water Management District provides notice that it intends to 
purchase the following as a sole source from Florida Geological Survey:  
 

Consulting Services to perform Lithologic Sample and Cutting 
Descriptions, Evaluation of Formation Picks, Peer Revie of 
Geohydrologic Data Section Reports and Provide Long-Term 
Lithologic Sample Storage.  

 
If you have any questions concerning this intent to award, please contact Sherry 
Wooten at 352-231-8390 or Procurement@watermatters.org by Thursday, 
November 17, 2022. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sherry Wooten 
Sherry Wooten 
Procurement Specialist 
 
SDW:file 
 
 


